
 
Ontario E ergy  n
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th. Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 
 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone;   416-481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416-440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273  
 

 

 
 

 
 BY E-MAIL 

 
June 20, 2008 
 
Mr. Glen MacDonald 
Senior Advisor – Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower  
483 Bay Street 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
 

Letter of Direction 
 
Dear Mr. MacDonald:  
 
Re: Notice of Hydro One Networks’ 2009 Uniform Transmission Rate 

Adjustment Application  
Board File No. EB-2008-0113 
 

The Ontario Energy Board has issued its Notice of Hydro One Networks’ 2009 Uniform 
Transmission Rate Adjustment Application and Procedural Order No. 1. Please ensure 
that these documents are served on Hydro One’s directly connected customers as soon 
as possible. 
 
If you have any concerns, please contact the Case Manager Martin Davies at 416-440-
8107, or by e-mail at martin.davies@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Mr. Donald Rogers, Rogers Partners LLP 


